
                    

Partial Change of the Commissioned Work of an Executive Officer 
 

April 30, 2014 

Tokyo Electric Power Company 

 

We would like to announce the following partial change of the commissioned work of an 

executive officer to be effective on June 26, 2014, after the 90th General Meeting of 

Shareholders. This is for transferring “Gas Business Dept.” which is currently set in the 

corporate division to the Customer Service Company. 

 

Name  Management area Commissioned work 

Managing 
Executive 
Officers 
Shotaro 
Okawara 

New 
Corporate Communications 

Dept. 

In charge of 
Inter-corporate 

Business 

Former 
Corporate Communications 
Dept., Gas Business Dept. 

In charge of 
Inter-corporate 

Business 

 

* The changes of the directors and executive officers after the 90th General Meeting of 

Shareholders have been already announced on March 31, 2014. 

 

Ends 


